
Health Insurance Enrollment for Low-

Income Households 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about important resources available 

for health insurance enrollment, specifically tailored for low-income households like yours. 

As you may know, eligible individuals and families can benefit from various health insurance 

programs, including Medicaid and the Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP), which 

provide essential medical coverage at low or no cost. 

To enroll, please visit [Insert Enrollment Website] or contact [Insert Phone Number] for 

assistance. The enrollment period is from [Insert Start Date] to [Insert End Date], so please act 

promptly to secure your coverage. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to me. Your 

health and well-being are of utmost importance. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization, if applicable] 


